

Hipsburn Primary School, Lesbury, ALNWICK, Northumberland. NE66 3PX

Tel: 01665 830210

Email: <u>admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk</u>
Web: <u>www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk</u>

Headteacher Mr Kevin Moloney

22.6.18

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am pleased to announce that Miss Gleghorn who is currently working in Year Three will be joining us again later in the Autumn Term to teach Year Six whilst Miss Cowell is on maternity leave. As Miss Gleghorn is familiar with our school this means there will be a very smooth transition between the two teachers later next term.

Kind regards,

Kevin Moloney

